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PHILANTHROPY 
BALL

3C ' S  W E E K



THANK  YOU  FOR  COMING  TO  

OUR  F IRST  EVER

Philanthropy Ball
Special thank you to the presenters:

aKDPhi, CST, FASO, Kappa Delta Chi,  

Lambda Theta Alpha, LPhiE, VSA

THANK YOU TO OUR EVENT COORDINATORS:

PAULA "CERES" DUONG, JENNIFER 

"INCOGNITO" HER, CONNIE "AMALINA" XIONG



THANKFUL CARE 
PACKAGES

3C ' S  W E E K



POSITIVE POST IT 
CAMPAIGN 

3C ' S  W E E K



EVENT 
HIGHLIGHTS

Social w/UWM CST
The UWM CST social was a great 

opportunity to bond with greek members 

outside of the Madison community. We 

all got to meet syands and the rest of 

UWM CST. All the eating and talking 

made for a relaxing weekend before 

going back to school after spring break.

LTA's Triple S Show

As always, sisters were excited to meet 

the newest Lambdas. We're proud to 

welcome you all into the yard. 

On March 9th, Madison Delta Phi Lambda Sorority, Inc. participated in the 
Triple S Stroll Competition for the first time. Our sisters, Maica Ho, Rose Lee, 
Adileen Sii, Maggie Yang, and Kayla Ylagan strolled amazingly during their 

performance! A big shout out to our good friend, Karie Le and our 
performance chair, Adileen Sii for helping to choreograph these strolls.

Lambda Theta Phi Gamma 
Theta Chapter's Omicron Line 

Reveal



EVENT 
HIGHLIGHTS

Sigma Psi Zeta UW-Madison 
Charter Class Reveal

The sisters had an amazing time 
attending SYZ's Charter Class reveal. We 

are proud to welcome you all into our 
MGC community and we hope to work 

together even more in the future

DAIS Workshop w/MGC

DAIS was a really good experience to 

learn more about what is healthy and 

unhealthy in any type of relationship. 

The workshop was very interactive, so 

we thought that it was engaging! We 

talked about many scenarios where 

there could have been signs of a 

relationship being off or not. The sisters 

really enjoyed it and it helped me open 

our eyes about signs of a toxic 

relationship and on how to help 

someone through it.

Sisterhood Dinner/Paddle 
Exchange

All of our sisters, including our Alumni, 

went to Double 10 Mini Hot Pot for 

dinner. We had a great time catching 

up. We also exchanged paddles within 

our lines!



CHAPTER  

ADV ISOR  

ELECT IONS  

UPDATE

Throughout this past month 

we were accepting 

applications for a new 

Chapter Advisor for the 

upcoming year .  

 

Applications have closed ,  

however ,  we would love to 

thank everyone who have 

expressed interest in being 

our chapter advisor .  

 

We will be holding elections 

during the month of April ,  

so make sure you check next 

month 's newsletter for more 

updates !

S I STER  OF  THE  MONTH

We are pleased to say that March 's Sister of 

the Month is Pahder "serene" Moua !

 

Throughout the month ,  she has been doing 

her best as Philanthropy Chair by showing her 

professional side as well as dedicating herself 

to Osteoporosis .  She has worked very hard 

and is always coming up with new ideas !  Not 

only is she passionate about her position in 

DPhiL ,  but recently she has been praised in 

her research .

 

Despite being a neophyte ,  serene has truly 

done an outstanding job as Philanthropy 

Chair while also managing her time and 

balance well .  We are proud to have her as a 

Sister who has grown this much .



Upcoming Events

LONG SLEEVE FUNDRAISER

STEAM ROLL FUNDRAISER

Check  our  Facebook  for  more  information !

DPHIL WEEK



M A D I S O N  D E L T A  P H I  L A M B D A

NEWSLETTER
We, the sisters of Madison Delta Phi Lambda would like to 

thank you for all the constant love and support. We would not 
be who we are now without the help of our community. This 

newsletter is a way for us to better connect with our 
community as well as a tribute to all of you.

 
Make sure to check in with us next month! 

As always we welcome and appreciate any feedback or 
questions you may have!

 
VPExternal.MadisonDPhiL@gmail.com 

MadisonDPhiL.org 
 

Newsletters brought to you by Kacie "LEGΛCY" Luo


